
From: Redacted 

Sent: 8/28/2014 1:43:54 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Gibson, Bill (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3) 
Bee: 
Subject: LI32 Update 

Ken, 

Per our discussion this morning the actions taken following the identification of a 
Reda near deformation on Line 132 at mile point 

Redacted 1 while running a calibration tool through the pipe: 
Redacted 

• Operating pressure at time of discovery on 8/28/14 was 280 psig (21.54% 
SMYS) which was then reduced by 20% to 224 psig (17.23%) on 8/27 and then further 
reduced to 5 psig later in the same day. 

• 8/28 - 8/29: Vegetation and tree removal is scheduled. 

• 9/2 - 9/8: estimated dates for emergency excavation and pipe 
examination. 

We will providing an excavation notification and a Safety-Related Condition Report for 
this event. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

er Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583 4420F, 6111 Boiling 
w 
c: 

Redacted 
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